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C O R P O R A T I O N 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1210 East Grand 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

5 0 0 0 WATTS 

January 29, 1945 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you very much for your letter and report 
on the reception of the WKNE "DX" program of 
December 13, 1944. 

I wish to congratulate you on winning the 
second prize. The National Radio Club will send 
you one dollar, for submitting the most distant 
report, from their headquarters. 

Again, my congratulations and very best wishes! 

Cordially yours, 

EFB/ecl 
Ernest F. Batchelder, Jr. 
Chief Engineer 


